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August 13, 2008

LaTonya Bonner

Clayton State University (00897600)
2000 Clayton State Boulevard
Morrow, GA 30260-0285

Dear LaTonya Bonner:

We are pleased to inform you that your school has been granted a waiver of the institutional-share requirement
under the Federal Work-Study (FWS) Program and/or the Federal Supplemental Educational Opportunity Grant
(FSEOG) Program for the 2008-2009 Award Year. Your school must retain this letter as part of its program
records.

Schools participating in the FWS and FSEOG programs normally are required to provide an institutional share
under each program. However, certain schools are eligible for a waiver of those institutional share requirements
under 34 CFR 675.26(d) of the FWS regulations and 34 CFR 676.21(b) of the FSEOG regulations.

Based on a review of our records, your school qualifies for this waiver by being designated as an eligible school
under Title I or Title V of the Higher Education Act of 1965, as amended, and by having submitted a
complete Fiscal Operations Report and Application to Participate (FISAP) by the established deadline.
Therefore, we approve your school for a Federal share of up to 100 percent of the FWS earned compensation
paid to students and/or up to 100 percent of the FSEOGs awarded to students for the 2008-2009 Award Year.
Although your school has been granted this waiver, it still has the option to continue providing an institutional
share and determining the amount of that share.

It is important to note that the 50-percent Federal share limitation for FWS wages paid to students employed by
a private for-profit organization and the 80-percent Federal share limitation for the administration of the Job
Location and Development Program still apply. The institutional-share requirements for these two categories of
FWS expenditures are never waived,

If you have any questions concerning this waiver approval, please contact the Campus-Based Call Center at
877/801-7168. Customer service representatives are available Monday through Friday from 8:00 A.M. until
8:00 P.M. (ET). You may also e-mail CBFOB@ed.gov.

Sincerely,

Studoay Mfaty &

Sherlene McIntosh
Director, Campus-Based Systems and Operations Division

https://cbfisap.ed.gov/CBSWebApp/selfservice/Letters2007/title3StatusLPrint.jsp?Year=2... 10/1/2009




